BEFORE THE PUBLIC SERVICE COMMISSION
OF THE STATE OF MISSOURI

In the Matter of Union Electric Company d/b/a Ameren )
Missouri’s Tariffs to Increase Its Revenues ) Case No. ER-2012-0166
For Electric Service )

NOTICE

On July 16, 2012, I received the attached document by mail from Missouri State
Representative Eileen Grant McGeoghegan of the 77" District. The document addresses the above
noted case currently before the Commission.

The Missouri Public Service Commission (“Commission”) has promulgated rules denoted
as the “Standards of Conduct™ at 4 CSR 240-4.010 and 4.020. Section 4 CSR 240-4.20 specifically
deals with Ex Parte and Extra-Record Communication Rules. This notice is filed in conformance
with the rule.

Respectfully Submitted,

Terry™. Jarrett ¢/

Commissioner

Dated at Jefferson City, Missouri
On this 16" day of July, 2012



Home Address
11256 St. Clement Ln.
St. Ann, MO 63074
(314) 429-6199

Capitol Address
Capirol Building
Jefterson City, MO 65101-6806
(573) 751-0855
E-Mail: eileen.mcgeoghegan@house.mo.gov

Eileen Grant McGeoghegan
MISSOURI HOUSE OF REPRESENTATIVES
77TH DISTRICT

July 12, 2012

Kevin Gunn, Chairman

Missouri Public Service Commission
P. O. Box 360

Jefferson City, Missouri 65102-0360

Dear Chairman Gunn:

This letter is in regards to the proposed 14% increase that Ameren Missouri
has requested.

[ am in opposition to this proposal due to the economic constraints currently
placed upon‘the consumers. n this difficult time of economic hardship, consumers
cannot'withstand another increase of any kind.

Please take careful and considerable deliberation on this proposal before
agreeing to Ameren Missouri's request.

Sincerely,

ZZ/(/:AL/ ))Zaﬁ%iqyc/

Eileen Grant McGeoghegan
State Representative
District 77

EGW
CCl€ommissioner Terry Jarrett

Commissioner Robert S: Kenney
Commissioner Stephen M. Stoll
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